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EX.046/04
EXECUTIVE RESPONSE – STATE OF THE CITY DEBATE (Non-Key Decision)

Portfolio
Leader

Subject Matter

The Chairman of the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee reported on a reference from the Committee of 12 February 2004 (Minute COS.33/04) asking the Executive to clarify when they will hold a State of the City Debate as required in the Council's Constitution to inform the process for proposing the budget and policy framework for the following year.

The Leader reported that the event held on 17 February 2004 on Regional Government was considered to be the State of the City Debate for 2003/04, given the importance of the regional government debate for the future of Carlisle and the Authority.  He wished to thank Officers in the Communications Section for organising this event which had attracted 140 people to debate regional government.

He would ensure that a State of the City Debate would be held in 2004/05 which would relate to the Council's Budget and Policy framework with the aim of the debate informing the Budget process.

Summary of options rejected

None

DECISION

1.
That the event held on 17 February 2004 on Regional Government was the State of the City Debate for 2003/04, given the importance of the regional government debate for the future of Carlisle.

2.
That the Leader will arrange a State of the City Debate in 2004/05 which would relate to the Council's Budget and Policy framework with the aim of the debate informing/complementing the Budget process.

Reasons for Decision

To respond to the reference from the Community Overview and Scrutiny Committee.







